
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: Y7 Settling Event Thursday 3rd October 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope that your child has settled well at Rainford and we would like to thank you for your continued 
support in ensuring a smooth and supportive transition process. 
An addition to our calendar this year means that we would like to invite you to a Y7 Settling Event on 
Thursday 3rd October between 4:30pm and 6:30pm. This will give us an opportunity to speak to you about: 
 

 Assessment and expectations in school of work and standards, including parental access via the 

website 

 Safeguarding issues 

 Merits and rewards in school 

 The school ethos 

 The role of the form tutor and form time 

In addition, it will give you an opportunity to say hello to your child’s Learning Tutor and understand 
further some of our school systems and procedures. 
 
To help manage the process smoothly, we would ask that surnames A-L attend from 4:30-5:30 and 
surnames M-Z from 5:30pm-6:30pm. This should maximise your opportunity to access your child’s 
Learning Tutor and help us to manage numbers effectively in school. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you in school on Thursday 3rd October. 
 
Yours faithfully –  

 

 
 

 

Ian Murphy 

Vice Principal 

School Improvement and Progress 

 

 

Rainford High School 

Lead School of Rainford Academies Trust 

01744 887373 

 
 
 
 
 
 


